African Americans should not call the police and they should avoid being pulled over because whenever they get pulled over or call the police in case of an emergency, their chances of getting out the situation alive is slim. The situation can be as minor as a traffic violation to something major such as weapons. They could be taken to jail but can mysteriously die being in police custody. 

